RE: What a Fabulous Visit - Thank you!

Strickland, Tammy [Tammy.Strickland@fnf.com]

Follow up. Start by Sunday, January 16, 2011. Due by Sunday, January 16, 2011. This message is part of a tracked conversation. Click here to find all related messages or to open the original flagged message.

Dr Joe Niamtu

Sent:

From: Strickland, Tammy [mailto:Tammy.Strickland@fnf.com] Sent: Sunday, January 02, 2011 7:17 PM

To: niamtu@niamtu.com; gingera@lovethatface.com Subject: What a Fabulous Visit - Thank you!

Dear Dr. Niamtu and Ginger:

Sun 1/16/2011 9:25 PM

I do not remember leaving a medical appointment ever and thinking "I really enjoyed myself" but I truly enjoyed my visit. I left with great results, an understanding of future options, an education on skin care and a great serum!

confident of the great results. What was a surprise was leaving your office feeling the enormous positive energy from everyone I encountered

Thank you for an extraordinary visit last Thursday, I could not be happier with the end results. Because of your solid reputation, I was

during my visit. It is rare to meet a group of individuals that exude such hospitality and even more uncommon in a medical office!

I will look forward to my future appointments.

Tamara K Strickland